
Slinky Timber Sale 
Notice of 30-day Comment Period 

 
The legal notice for the 30-day comment period on the Slinky proposed action was 
published in the Oregonian on June 30, 2003.  Comments are due on July 30, 2003.   
 
An Environmental Assessment will be prepared after comments are received and 
considered.  A copy of the Proposed Action and Preliminary Assessment can be 
downloaded from the Forest web site at http://www.fs.fed.us/r6/mthood/ in the Forest 
Projects section.   
 
The Responsible Official is Gary Larsen, Forest Supervisor.  Comments and/or requests 
for additional information on the proposed action should be addressed to Jim Rice, 
mail: 595 NW Industrial Way, Estacada, OR  97023; phone: 503-630-6861; office 
hours: 8-4:30 M-F; or Email: jrrice@fs.fed.us.   
 
Comments must be signed, or in the case of electronic or telephone submissions, 
commenters must verify their identity upon request to be eligible to appeal.  Only those 
who submit timely and substantive comments will be accepted as appellants.   
 
The new comment and appeal rule 36 CFR 215, 2003 is available on the following web 
site - http://www.fs.fed.us/emc/applit/36cfr215.htm. 
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